
March 2023 PACE Homeschool Newsletter
Dates to Remember
March 1st-8th ALC Closed
March 3rd MLC Closed
March 27th-April 1st AK Star Statewide Testing by appointment only

**contact your local learning center to schedule
March 31st Quarterly Grades Due
March 31st Recommended turn in of Purchase Request

and Receipts (contact your teacher with questions)
April 10th-15th AK Star Statewide Testing by appointment only

**contact your local learning center to schedule

**NEW PHONE NUMBER**

You can now reach us at (907) 373-9701 for all offices. Listen 
to the instructions to choose the location you are looking for.
Need a toll free option? Dial 1-866-864-5491 and listen to 

choose the location you need.



News from our School Counselor, Maria Riedel

Big news from the NCAA for college-bound student 
athletes!

For student athletes enrolling in college/university after 
August 1, 2023, standardized tests will no longer be 
required.

Student athletes who are interested in participating at the 
Division I or II level are still required to have a minimum 
GPA and 16 NCAA approved core course units.

For more information please visit ncaa.org

http://ncaa.org/
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